TEFLOWERS Missionaries to Taiwan

I am the light of the world: he that followeth me shall not walk in darkness. but shall have the light of life.- John 8:12

January 2024

Dear Friends,

Happy New Year! We hope God has given you a great start to this new year. Since our last letter, we have seen God do great things here in Taiwan.

In our last letter we shared with you about Amy and her putting her faith in Jesus. In November she followed the Lord in believer's baptism. She is now going through our discipleship lessons. Please continue to pray for her continued growth in Christ.

December is always a wonderful time in the church. This year the kids sang in our Christmas Eve service. They did a wonderful job. We also had a great attendance for that service and for the Christmas party. We had many unsaved in

attendance. Many of those are family members of our church folks. Please pray that we could see the family members of our people trust Christ this year.

We thank God for a great start to 2024. Please pray for a lady named Kallista. She and her boyfriend Kit started coming to church and asked about being baptized. We always enjoy these questions. Anytime we are asked about this, we immediately schedule a Bible study. So needless to say, we have just started a Bible study with Kit and Kallista. Please pray for their salvation. We look forward to seeing God work in their lives.

We have just begun winter break here in Taiwan. Kids are out for Chinese New Year. This year we planned three days of activities for our youth. We began each day with time in God's Word. I preached about the importance of staying faithful to God's Word and making it a priority in our lives. Please pray for our youth. Pray that they will determine to spend time in God's Word each day and then obey what they have read.

Our family wants to thank each of you for your faithful prayers and support over this past year. We also want to thank each of you for all the cards, Christmas gifts, and offerings. We are very humbled by your love for our family. Thank you!



Jon & April Flowers

fon & april









Sending church

Regency Baptist Temple 1130 Rogero Rd. Jacksonville, FL 32211 904-805-0505 (Ralph Flowers, Pastor)

Contact Information

P.O. Box 3-4 Sanchong Taipei City 24199 TAIWAN (R.O.C.) ja2china@yahoo.com

Mission Board

Baptist International Missions, Inc. P.O. Box 9 Harrison, TN 37341 423-344-5050 www.bimi.org